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Reminders 

The new procedures detailed by Mr Proctor in his emails will apply across the whole 

school, including the Nursery. This includes not bringing a bag in each day. However, 

a named carrier bag containing spare clothes can be brought in to be left in the 

classroom. Wellies can also be left with us during the week or your child can change 

into Nursery wellies when required.  

I would like to make it clear that I will regularly discuss these changes with Mr 

Proctor and make recommendations if I feel we may require alternative 

arrangements within the Nursery.  

All that is needed every day at the moment is a named water bottle and, if your 

child is staying for a packed lunch, a named lunch box.  

Thank you  

 Parent/Teacher Meetings 

The Nursery Parent/Teacher discussion 

meetings will be held on Tuesday 24th and 

Thursday 26th November.  

An email will be sent out shortly to confirm the 

arrangements and Zoom appointment times will 

be allocated.  

If you wish to discuss any concerns in the 

meantime feel free to continue contacting us 

via email YearNsupport@hadleigh-

inf.essex.sch.uk  

Topics 

 

The topic in Nursery during the next 

2 weeks will be Traditional Tales.  We 

will be reading a variety of stories and 

focussing our activities around The 

Three Billy Goats Gruff and The 

Three Little Pigs.  

During the next week we will be 

concentrating on Literacy and 

Numeracy activities before moving on 

to Christmas topics. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outdoor Activities 

We will be continuing to use the 

outdoor areas as much as possible so as 

the weather becomes colder and 

wetter please ensure that the children 

arrive in warm clothing, including hats 

and gloves if they have them. 
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